evaluatiing impacts of native parasitoids 

on the invasive Sirex noctilio in New York
An opportunity is available starting in the fall of 2009 at the State University of New York College of Environmental Science and forestry to conduct research on the introduced European wood wasp, Sirex noctilio.  This recently discovered exotic is potentially a serious threat to North American pines and is now widespread across New York.  The prominence of S. noctilio may be contingent on a suite of native natural enemies and given the role that NA parasitoids have played in biological control of this species elsewhere in the world, it is plausible that they may act as a check on population growth of S. noctilio here.  We propose to investigate impacts of the native parasitoid complex on S. noctilio populations and the influence of stand structure through experimental manipulation of S. noctilio densities in currently infested and uninfested stands. This research will provide much needed insight on the influence of native parasitoids on S. noctilio densities and would have significant economic implications for management throughout NA pine-growing regions.
For more information on this opportunity, please contact Dr. Melissa Fierke at mkfierke@esf.edu
For more information on Dr. Fierke’s lab: http://www.esf.edu/EFB/faculty/fierke.htm
For more information on SUNY-ESF: http://www.esf.edu/
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